
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject:  Easter egg 

completion 

Date: 26.3.21 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

This week we have worked incredibly hard in all areas of the curriculum, including PE. Last 

week the children were set a small challenge to balance on one leg whilst cleaning their 

teeth. Harvey, our PE coach, was very pleased to hear that many children had been trying 

this and improving their balance in the process.  We have also carried out a PE assessment 

that has included, speed, strength, hand eye-coordination and agility. We shall retest the 

children next term to find out how much progress they have made. We did this in term one 

and I am looking forward to sharing our findings with you during the next Parent’s meeting  

 

Please read the Whole school newsletter with details and examples of next week’s Easter 

Egg competition. Although we haven’t done this for a few years, I’m hopeful our class will all 

try and produce something to enter. For this reason, I have set it as this week’s homework. 

 

Curriculum: 

Our Through the Ages work has now moved into the Iron Age. We have looked at the 

timeline of this period and have used our archaeology skills to recreate a Celtic warrior. We 

did this by reading about a warrior and piecing the evidence together to draw what we 

imagined him to look like.  

In English we focussed on grammar to support writing a setting. This included varying 

sentence starters using adverbials, using commas to make lists and parenthesis to drop in 

extra information. We have finished chapter 2 of Stig of the Dump and discussed the 

answers to comprehension questions as a whole class.  

In maths we have divided 1 and 2 digits by 10 as well as work looking at hundredths on a 

timeline and as decimals.  

It has been our final week in IT coding and in RE we read the story and worked with 

charcoal to create pictures relating to Good Friday. We have started work on our British 

Values and this week we have looked at Democracy and the values to help someone be a good 

representative.  

 

Homework:  

To be creative and make an Easter egg model. 

 

Have a good weekend 
 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:  1.4.21 

 
Thank you for helping your child with their work. 

 Please let me know if for any reason they were not able to complete it. 

 If you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s work please do this in their work diary or by letter, phone 
or personal contact. I will ensure you receive a response. 

 Please remember that if you would like to know more or have greater concerns, I am always willing to discuss your child’s work progress, attitude, 
behaviour, or circumstances with you. All I ask is that you make an appointment. 



 If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), please contact me or Mr 
Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure that your child remains happy and able to achieve their 

best. 
 


